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CHANGE TO PAYING APPLICATION FEES FOR THE PROSTHESES LIST 

 
Purpose 

The purpose of this Circular is to advise stakeholders of: 

 Change to way application fees are paid. 

Change application fee process 

The Prostheses area is implementing a new process for sponsors to pay application fees. The new 

process will begin 28 March 2014. 

The Prostheses area will no longer accept payment with applications to list products on the 

Prostheses List. Sponsors will now be provided with an invoice from the Department on receipt of 

an application/s to list a prostheses on the Prostheses List. The invoice will show the new 

application number/s and the name of each device. 

Sponsors will still receive an email from the secretariat confirming receipt of the application 

including all the application details. 

The new invoicing system is being implemented to allow for better bookkeeping for the 

department and for sponsors. Sponsor will be given 14 days from the date of the invoice to make 

payment for new applications. 

 


